From: Damon Williams@Durmaz Imports

Sent: 21/06/2024 5:24:55 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Application Number DA2024/0675
Hi,

With reference to the application we are still dealing with the noise from the last development
application approved and the noise from the RSL car park changing into an outdoor bar and dining

area.
Now you’re considering another development application with more noise to the area and lighting. We

have 3 children at school and to have courts with flood lights would intrude into our daily lives.

If you would like to discuss please feel free to contact my wife Amanda 0419435908 or myself.

Regards
Damon Williams

mma Street
Mona Vale 2103





